Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Gallatin County School is excited to announce that we are offering a Summer School for
eligible students who are currently enrolled in 2nd-8th grade. This program will run 5 days a week
from 8 AM-2:30 PM starting Monday, June 5, 2023, till Friday, June 16, 2023. Transportation may be
provided for students living in and around the county’s towns/villages (please call the school for
questions concerning your child’s eligibility for bus transportation.) Each student will be provided
breakfast and lunch to eat here at school. Students will be expected to attend the program with a
maximum of 2 days of absences as attendance will be necessary to build the skills needed for the
next school year. Elementary students will be engaged in areas of most need based on teacher
recommendation and skill level. Each Junior High student will be addressing their core subject skills
of math, reading/language, science, and social studies each day.

If you are interested in this opportunity, please fill out the form below and have your child return
it to the Junior High Office or Elementary Office. Spots are limited so please return the form ASAP. |
will be contacting you at a later date when | set the student schedules to let you know more details
including an approximate time for bus pick-up/drop-off.

Sincerely,

Jeff Herrmann
Summer School Lead Teacher

Child’s Name:

Grade:

Parent/Guardian’s Name:

Parent/Guardian's Phone Number:

Emergency Contacts: Provide the names and phone numbers of two emergency contacts.

Contact: Phone:

Contact: Phone:

Allergies or Medical Concerns:

Will the child be riding the bus or will they be a pick-up?

Address for possible bus delivery:

Street: City:




